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GENERAL INFORMATION BULLETIN DELAYED 

Publication of our small "General Information Bulletin" which has come out in 
December for the last two years and has been used extensively for student recruit­
ment, will be delayed until after the trustees' meeting next spring. So many de­
cisions and changes are made during the board session at that time, the Bulletin 
has not been entirely accurate nor up-to-date. In fact, there was a good possibility 
that it could be downright embarrassing. 

To replace it in our student recruitment work in early spring, a new Bulletin is 
being prepared by Information Services. It is tentatively entitled "YOU and TCU" 
and will try to answer any question a prospective student might ask. It will also 
have lots of pictures and maybe some color. December is publication date. 

The small Information Bulletin will also be published (in the spring) and will make 
up Part I of the general catalogue. However, it will be more formal in its new role. 

OoooooooOoooooooOoooooooO 

SCHEDULE OF OTHER CATALOGS 

The Deans Council has approved the schedule of our other catalogs for the year. 
They will come as follows: 

January 
February 
March 
April 

- - Harris College 
--Summer School 
- - AddRan and Fine Arts 
- - Education and Graduate 

May 
July 
August 

All schools and colleges might keep these dates in mind. 

***** ***** ***** 
POLGAR ON CAMPUS 

- - Business and Brite 
- - Evening College 
- -Full General Cata.log. 

Thursday night at 8 o'clock in Ed Landreth, the Activity Council of Student Congress 
will present the famous Dr. Polgar, mental telepathist and hypnotist. He has 
appeared in these parts before and almost always draws a full house. They say he's 
outstanding in his field. 'Tis said he can put folks to sleep quicker than some 
professors (that's a joke, son). 

Anyhow, the faculty is most cordially invited to the fun. Students will be admitted 
free, faculty for 50¢, and outsiders for $1. From reports in national magazines, the 
show is worth many times that. So don't forget. 

##### ##### ##### 
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FIRST SADLER LECTURE FRIDAY 

Palmer Hoyt, one of the country's most outspoken newspaper publishers, will de­
liver the first M. E. Sadler Freedom Lecture in Weatherly Hall on Friday night at 
8 o'clock. His talk almost certainly will be one of the year's highlights on campus . 
He pulls no punches. 

v 

The lecture series, of course, was set up last year by the B'nai B'rith chapter here 
honoring Dr. Sadler. It will be an annual event. Tickets for the first lecture have 
been sent to most faculty folks but if yours failed to arrive or if you need more, just 
call at the Office of Information Services and they will be supplied. 

Right after the lecture, the faculty will honor Mr. Hoyt at a reception in the Cloisters 
of Religion Center. It should be a most enjoyable evening and everybody is cordia lly 
invited. 

AROUND CAMPUS 

The mother of LIBBY YOUNGBLOOD is seriously ill and in a hospital. The b e s t 
wishes of us all are with you, Lib. 

Recently an erroneous address was given here for GLENN ROUTT in New York. 
The right one: 537 West 121st Street, New York 27, N. Y. 

JEROME MOORE is serving on a state committee to select four nominees fro m 
Texas schools as candidates for Fullbright Fellowships. He att ended a m e eting in 
Austin last week. 

IKE HARRISON and AUGUST SPAIN took part in a meeting of the Association of 
Personnel and Employee Security here last week. 

E. L. PROSS will give a series of lectures to the Fort Worth Women's Club this 
rnonth . Started Monday. 

JIM CROSS, Lt. Col. that is, attended a four-day meeting of PMST' s at Fourth 
Army Headquarters in San Antonio last week. 

PRESIDENT SADLER really put in a day last Friday. It started with a breakfast at 
7 a . m., ran through the Board meeting at 10 and on through five major meetings m 
one day. 

GENTRY SHELTON can tell you what happened to the Kentucky feetball team last 
week - - if you have several hours. 

$$$$$$$$ $$$$$$$$ $$$$$1$$ 
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MID-SEMESTER "F's" DUE NOV. 14. 

Galvin Cumbie calls attention of all to the fact that mid-s e mester fa iling g r a d e s are 
due in Registrar's Office at 9 a. m. , Nov. 14 . Forms for reportin g g rad e s a r e n ow 
available in the same office . 

***** ***** ***** 
PETE WRIGHT HALL 

The whole campus was happy last week when the trustees named the n e w boys ' dorm 
for L . C. (Pete) Wright. After Dr, Sa.dler's recommenda tion, every m e mber of 
the Board wanted to make the motion and all seconded it. Walter Humph r e y , editor 
of the Press, also had a fine editorial on the action in Sunday's pape r . J ust s eems 
that everybody was happy . 

Incidentally , Dr . Sadler pointed out to the Board that Mr . Pete had no i d e a such a 
move was being planned. "If Pete knew about it , " Dr. Sadler grinned," h e would 
already have a campaign underway to name it for somebody e l se t" 

The consensus seems to be that the dorm should b e calle d "Pete Wrigh t Hall" and
not L. C. Wright . "Nobody would know L , C. Wright," said Mr . Dee s . "Eve rybody 
knows Pete. " So be it. 

##### ##### ##### 

ALL SET FOR HOMECOMING 

Final plans have been made, some student groups are already busy a n d e v erything 
is set for the biggest homecoming in our history. The fun begins n e x t Frida y , 
November 18, and things will be happening right through Saturday nigh t . 

It is h oped that just as many faculty folks as possible will take par t i n t he major 
events . They include the pep rally Friday night on the library steps , followe d by a 
snake dance; the big bonfire at 9:15 p. m., the student-exes da nce in the ballroom 
at 9:30, open houses and coffees Saturday morning and the big game with Rice at
2 o'clock. There's also an after-game get-together in Student Center.

***** ***** ***** 
NO APPLE POLISHERS' PARTY 

Despite the report which you may have heard, the Student-Faculty Relations 
Committee says there will be NO Apple Polisers' Party this Thursday. The next 
one will be in December. 

******** ******* 
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EXCUSED ABSENCES 

The students concerned in the list below were absent from classes in order to 

meet other requirements within the curricular. Inquiries in connection with this 

absence may be made to Department of Air Science, telephone 357 . 

Nov. 4, 1955 : 
Robert D. Davis 
Perry M. Cox, III 
James Faulk 
Robert E. Frost 
Richard A. Midgett 
Virgil A. Miller 
Myrl L. Moore 
James Ozee 

Nov. 4, 1955 
Harl V. Piety 
Leo R. Quick 
Jerry M. Salley 
Troy E. Stimson 
Roger N. Stivers 
Carlos R. Vacek 
Jimmie R. Vernon 
Jimmie V. McCord - Nov. 3, 1955 
Donald C. Gasaway - Nov. 3, 1955. 

Please allow the following girls to make up work they will miss afternoon on 
Nov. 10, and all day November 11. They will represent TCU at the Texas Rec r eation 
Federation for College Women convention at the University of Texas: 

Jan Park 
Elaine Clack 

Teena Roberts 
Dot Rosamond 



TEXAS CHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY 
FORT WORTH, TEXAS 

CHAPEL ANNOUNCEMENT 

Our Chapel Speaker Tuesday, November 15 will be Rev. E. 

C. Rowand, Jr., minister of Central Christian Church in 

Dallas. Rev. Rowand will be remembered by many of our 

students as one of the speakers during Religious Emphasis 

Week last spring. His message entitled "If I Were The Devil" 

should be very thought-provoking. 


